



40 Beecher Road – South Woodbridge, Connecticut 06525

Jonathan S. Budd, Ph.D. — Superintendent

MEMORANDUM

TO: Woodbridge Board of Education

FROM: Jonathan S. Budd, Ph.D., Superintendent

DATE: March 14, 2022

RE: March 21 Regular Meeting:

Act on 2022/23 Healthy Food Certification Participation

The Woodbridge School District participates in the National School Lunch Program, and therefore the Board must certify annually whether all food items sold to students (separate from reimbursable meals) will meet the Connecticut Nutrition Standards (CNS). I endorse Food Services Supervisor Roddy's recommendation that the Board of Education support the following motion:

Pursuant to Connecticut General Statutes 10-215f, the Woodbridge Board of Education certifies that all food items offered for sale in the schools under its jurisdiction, and not exempted from the Connecticut Nutrition Standards published by the Connecticut State Department of Education, will comply with the Connecticut Nutrition Standards during the period of July 1, 2022, through June 30, 2023. This certification shall include all food offered for sale to students separately from reimbursable meals at all times and from all sources, including but not limited to school stores, vending machines, school cafeterias, culinary programs, and any fundraising activities on school premises sponsored by the school or non-school organizations and groups.